Mr Beach 2 Redington Gardens Hampstead London NW3 7RY



Date: 18/07/2015

Planning Ref: 2015/3200/P 25 & 26 Redington Gardens, NW3

Dear Sir/Madame

I am writing to oppose the planning application above. Particularly:

- 1. The overall scale of the proposed development is much larger than existing and would detrimentally alter the character of Redington Gardens.
- 2. The proposed felling of trees.
- 3. Architecture is not fitting.
- 4. The basement extension is inappropriate.

I have only been roughly over the plans so the above points are not an exhaustive list of objections. I'm sure there would be many more if I had the time to explore them.

I would also like to raise an official complaint against the planning process. I received a "flyer" in my post box earlier this year about a meeting to discuss the redevelopment of 25/26 Redington Gardens. It did not say who from and I would be away on the meeting date. I phoned Camden planning office, which had no information about such application, but said they would keep me informed. This has not happened. I found out about the planning application from a neighbour! No planning notice was sent to me by Camden Council. This is the second time this has happened recently. The last time concerned 1 Templewood Gardens, NW3. Has the law changed regarding the notice you are required to give neighbours about planning applications?

Yours sincerely

D. Beach